
From: John Malet-Bates 

Sent: 30 September 2018 22:01 

To: Young, Tony 

Cc: 'Andrew Dutton-Parrish'; Carolina Aivars; David Milne; 'Esi Cakmakcioglu'; John Weston; 'Mark 

Nevard'; 'Martin Humphery'; 'Mojgan Green'; 'Nancy Mayo’; 'Patricia Orwell'  

Subject: 2018/2967/P: 106 Frognal 

Dear Tony, 

HCAAC Objected initially to this application citing insufficient information to assess its 

impact. No drawings submitted of existing for instance. 

However, we note the Grant of Consent 2105/4359/P and Refusal 2011/6296/P for extension 

of existing basement wherein fuller information was provided. 

On review, as application 2017/0801/P for 104 Frognal was granted, being a scheme of 

greater scope and potential impact than at 106, and as there is an existing consent for most of 

the proposal HCAAC can have No Objection to the 106 Proposal.                                           

Regards, 

John Malet-Bates 

For Hampstead CAAC 

 


